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ANNOUNCEMENT -- NEIGHBORHOOD PURPOSE GRANTS 

We encourage schools to apply for the Encino Neighborhood Council (ENC) competitive neighborhood 
purpose grants. The ENC is funded by the Los Angeles Department of Neighborhood Empowerment 
(DONE). ENC allocates a portion of its funding to improve schools that serve Encino residents in general 
studies kindergarten through adult education. The ENC has authorized funding of up to $4,000 to be 
distributed to selected elementary, middle, and secondary public schools. Projects will be awarded by the 
ENC Education Committee, with approval by the ENC board which has final decision-making authority. 
Each applicant will receive an on-site visit by Education Committee members. Awards will be decided at 
the ENC March 22, 2023 meeting, with schools informed by April 1, 2023. 

DEADLINE Applications must be submitted no later than March 8, 2023 for consideration this AY. 

INSTRUCTIONS  

● Follow the guidance from the Office of the City Clerk, Clerk Services, NC Funding, Documents & 
Forms at: https://clerk.lacity.org/sites/g/files/wph1491/files/2021-
02/NPG%20Applicant%20Information%20Packet%202018.pdf 

● Complete the required application form at: https://clerk.lacity.org/sites/g/files/wph1491/files/2021-
02/NCFP%20107%20NPG%20Application.pdf 

● Per the application guidance, also submit a letter from the school principal on official letterhead. 
We request that the letter address the following additional questions (in addition to anything else 
the principal wishes to communicate): � 

○ How does this request implement the ENC Education Committee mission of highly 
effective and equitable schools? 

○ What is the  timeline for implementing the project(s) for which funds will be used, 
including expending the funds before the end of AY 2022-2023? 

● Submit application via email to the Education Committee Chair at jengoldstein.enc@gmail.com. 

ADDITIONAL NOTE: 

While schools located inside of Encino boundaries have priority, we encourage all schools serving 
Encino’s children to apply. Be sure to address how the funds would benefit Encino students who attend 
your school.  
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